
 

 

     

      

 

                                                                                                                                                     
                                                        

 

 

 
   

 

  
  

     
 

 
   

     

 
  
  

 

   
 

            
       

             
      

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

   

 

                 

                       
 

 

 
BUNNELL POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Chief Tom Foster 

“Building Community Relationships” 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Bunnell Security Assessment Survey Program 

Bunnell, FL (October 6, 2020): The Police Department is committed to improving 
awareness and sharing the fundamentals of crime prevention in order to ensure the 
Bunnell community is safe and secure. Chief Foster is proud to announce the 
availability of the Security Assessment Survey Program. 

This program is a tool that will help residents and businesses discover ways to protect 
their property. We all have a personal part to play regarding crime prevention. 

To help Bunnell residents and business owners do their part, the City of Bunnell Police 
Department is providing crime prevention security surveys free of charge.  The survey 
will provide security recommendations and will remain confidential.  This report is only 
advisory and is not intended to identify all security weakness or to warrant adequacy 
of all present and future measures recommended. 

If you would like to request a survey, please visit the Bunnell Police Department website 
at www.bunnellpd.us, click on the Security Survey button and complete the online 
request form. You may also request a security survey by visiting the Police Department 
at 201 W. Moody Blvd. or by calling (386) 437-7508. 

For additional information or questions, please contact the Police Department at (386) 
437-7508. 

//END OF MESSAGE// 
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